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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 371-4000

June 8, 1984
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Mr. Richard P. Denise, Director
s

Division of Resident Reactor Projects
and Engineering Programs x

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Response to Inspection Reports
50-313/84-12 and 50-366/84-12

Gentlemer.:

The subject inspection reports have been reviewed. A response to the
" Notice of Violation" is attached.

Very truly yours,

|
Uohn R. Marshall
Manager, Licensing

JRM/RJS/ac

Attachment

cc: Mr. Norran M. Haller, Director
Office of Management & Program Analysis
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. Richard C. DeYoung
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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NOTICE OF VIOLATION

Based on the results of an NRC inspection conducted during the period of
April 1-30, 1984, and in accordance with the NRC Enforcement Policy (10 CFR
Part 2, Appendix C), 47 FR 8583, dated March 8, 1984, the following
violation was identified:

Control of Combustibles

Unit 2 Technical Specification 6.8.1 requires that, " written procedures
shall be established, implemented and maintained covering...f. Fire
Protection Program implementation."

Administrative Procedure 1000.47, " Control of Combustibles,"
Revision 0, has been established in accordance with this Technical
Specification.

Step 6.4.1 of this procedure requires that transient combustibles
should not exceed the limits specified in Attachment 2.

,

Attachment 2 of this procedure permits no more than 5 pounds of
ordinary combustibles in the Unit 2 steam pipe area (Fire Zone 2155-A).

Contrary to the above, on April 18, 1984, the NRC inspectors found an
excessive amount (approximately 20 pounds) of combustibles located in
the Unit 2 steam pipe area.

This is a Severity Level V Violation. (Supplement I.E.) (368/8412-01)

Response

Upon notification of Violation 368/8412-01, " Control of Combustibles",
the combustibles (chem-wipe toweling) were immediately removed by plant
personnel on April 18, 1984. In addition to normal housekeeping
activities, on April 25, 1984, daily housekeeping inspection of areas
outside of controlled access of both units was instituted. A
memorandum was issued to all ANO employees, on April 25, 1984,
discussing the violation and reemphasizing individual responsibilities
for control of combustibles at ANO.

Full compliance has been achieved.
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